
FRIDAY BULLETIN
10 NOVEMBER 2023

 VOLUNTEERS

To improve a patients stay during the festive period you can now book a shift for
this time. Wards remaining open would greatly appreciate your time and visit. If you
are available we would be very keen to hear from you. So please don’t hesitate to
get in touch with us if you are able to come in, even just an hour would be
wonderful. We are going to be providing hot drinks, festive treats and maybe even a
quiz or two in the office during this week – so if you want to just pop by the office
and say hello please do.

Please help spread the festive spirit and book your shift today.

WWW.VOLUNTEERING.CUH.ORG.UK

CHRISTMAS
SPECIAL

YOU CAN HELP...

WHAT DOES THIS MEAN?

Great news –Voluntary Services are
open over the Christmas week, 27th,
28th & 29th December 08:00 - 16:00.

Christmas is a very special time of the year for many and being in hospital during
this time can lead to a number of different emotions. Over the Christmas period the
hospital makes an extra effort to ensure that patients, visitors and staff are
supported and knowing how vital the work of our volunteers is, this year we have
been asked to help. 

LETS CELEBRATE TOGETHER

Tuesday 28th November   10.00-11.15       PAT Dog volunteers
Tuesday 5th December     10.00 - 11.15     All volunteers
Monday 11th December   14.00 - 15.15     All volunteers

Don’t forget to book a place at one of our volunteer Christmas parties:


